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Mmmmmmmmm in March! 
 

The Cathy Burns Peanut Butter Ball Fundraiser is back for the month of March – thanks to Simply Baked 
Catering owner Cheryl Beasley. Proceeds will support Winchester District Memorial Hospital’s Dialysis 
Unit.  
 
Cathy Burns was a long-time community volunteer in South Mountain. She was also known for her 
baking skills and her famous peanut butter balls. Sadly, Cathy passed away in July 2019 after a long 
illness. Her family wanted to give back to the hospital as thanks for the care she received, so they shared 
her special recipe with the Simply Baked team.  
 
“We wanted to continue to honour Cathy Burns, a wonderful lady, who gave so much for the 
community,” says Cheryl Beasley. In fact, it’s now an annual event! Order your dozen peanut butter balls 
during the month of March and $5.00 will be donated to the WDMH Foundation. And good news – they 
freeze well too. 
 
“Thank you to Cathy’s family, the Simply Baked team, and everyone who is enjoying these wonderful 
treats,” sums up Justine Plummer, Manager of Direct Mail & Events at the WDMH Foundation. “Get 
yours before the end of the month!” 
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